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At 5:50 p.m. today, Tuesday, July 16, Pittsburgh police officers on patrol in Schenley Park 
observed an older model gold Buick sedan that was allegedly involved in two prior indecent 
exposure incidents on June 19. The automobile’s Pennsylvania license plate number is JMN-
1172. One of the prior incidents involving the vehicle occurred in Pittsburgh and the other 
occurred in White Oak Borough, a Pittsburgh suburb. 

Today, the Pittsburgh police officers attempted to stop the vehicle and a brief chase ensued very 
near to our campus on Schenley Drive. The chase was terminated in Oakland, near Phipps 
Conservatory and Botanical Gardens due to safety concerns. The driver of the vehicle was 
described as a male, approximately 50-60 years of age with gray hair, mustache and eyeglasses.  

In the event you see this gold Buick sedan with Pennsylvania license plate number JMN-1172, 
please stay away from the vehicle and call University Police at 412-268-2323 or Pittsburgh 
Police at 9-1-1. 

General Safety and Prevention Tips: 

• Always remain alert and be aware of your surroundings. 
• Walk with friends, do not approach or interact with strangers. 
• Do not approach suspicious vehicles. 
• Use the CMU Shuttle & Escort system whenever possible.  

Sincerely, 

Lt. Joseph Meyers 
Carnegie Mellon University Police 

 


